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Liquor Commission of Western Australia 
(Liquor Control Act 1988) 

 
 
 
Applicant:              Mr JDP 
                                           (represented by Mr John Prior, Barrister and Solicitor) 

  
 

Respondent:  Commissioner of Police 
    (represented by Mr Nicholas Van Hattem of State Solicitor’s  
                                            Office) 
 
 

Commission:  Mr Jim Freemantle (Chairperson) 
     
 

Matter: Application seeking review of a barring notice issued 

pursuant to section 115AD of the Liquor Control Act 1988  
 

 

Date of Determination 

(on papers): 17 December 2013 

  

Determination: 

 

On 3 October 2013, the respondent issued a notice barring the applicant from entering 

any licensed premises within Western Australia, except those licensed under a liquor 

store licence, for a period of 6 months (the “Barring Notice”). 

 

On 31 October 2013, Mr P through his counsel applied to the Liquor Commission (“the 

Commission”) for a review of the Barring Notice. 
   

Pursuant to section 115AD(7) of the Liquor Control Act 1988, the terms of the barring 

notice dated 3 October 2013 are varied as follows: 

Mr P is prohibited from entering any licensed premises in Western Australia except: 
 

1.  those licensed premises under a liquor store licence from the date of this Notice 

until 2 April 2014; or 
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2.   the following premises, solely for the purpose of performing duties related to his 

work, and provided that he does not there consume alcohol: 

 

a) those licensed premises at The Coventry Village, 243-253 Walter Road 

Morley; 

 

b) those licensed premises at the four lots comprising Dolphin Quay, 4 

Zephyr Mews, Mandurah; or 

 

c) those licensed premises at Sorrento Quay at Hillary’s Boat Harbour, 28 

Southside Drive, Hillarys. 

 
 
 

 

_________________________ 

JIM FREEMANTLE 

CHAIRPERSON 


